

ENCHANTED CARE LEARNING CENTER

DUBLIN NEWS

October

Enchanted Care Learning Center

4370 Dale Drive Dublin, OH 43017 614-798-1403

> April Horn Principal

april.horn @nlcinc.com

Courtney Allton
Assistant
Principal

courtney.allton @nlcinc.com

Upcoming Important Dates

October 1st and 2nd—Picture Days

October 8th—School CLOSED for Professional Development Day

October 16th—Pumpkin Patch Field Trip to Lehner's Pumpkin Farm

October 17th—Trunk or Treat 6:00PM—7:00 PM

Picture Days

October 1st and 2nd will be our fall picture days. See below for your child's scheduled picture day:

Monday: Infants, Toddler Two, Pre-K, and all Siblings

Tuesday: Toddler One, Beginner, Intermediate, and any make-ups

If your child does not attend on their assigned day, they will have their picture taken on the day they regularly attend

Pumpkin Patch Field Trip

Our Intermediate and Pre-K classes will be going on their first field trip of the school year to Lehner's Pumpkin Farm on Tuesday, October 16th. We will be sending home permissions slips with more details in a couple of weeks. For many of our Intermediate students, this will be their first field trip EVER! We know that this can be a very exciting and nerve-racking first for many children and parents, so please feel free to ask about any concerns you may have. We do plan for all of the children and chaperones to ride on the big yellow school bus, and all children will have a 5-point harness, very similar to the harness in a car seat. Chaperones are more than welcome!



ENCHANTED CARE LEARNING CENTER

DUBLIN NEWS

October

Enchanted Care Learning Center

4370 Dale Drive Dublin, OH 43017 614-798-1403

> April Horn Principal

april.horn @nlcinc.com

Courtney Allton Assistant Principal

courtney.allton @nlcinc.com

Trunk or Treat

Our annual Trunk or Treat will be held on Wednesday,
October 17, from 6:00 PM—7:00 PM. Your family is
welcome to get dressed up and join us for some games
and trick or treating to each classroom.



Referral Program

We have an amazing referral program! For each family you refer to Enchanted Care (any location) you will receive **FREE TUITION** for one week.

Outside Food

Enchanted Care does not allow bringing outside food into the building without prior approval. We have several students with allergies, and it is our primary focus to keep all children safe.

Checking In/Out



Please check your child in and out each day at the iPad in the lobby. Children should be checked in and out when they are with you, so before dropping off and after picking up. Please stop by the office if you need assistance or to set up your PIN number.